
 

City of  Boston 
Public Facilities Department 

Martin J. Walsh, Mayor 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Maureen Feeney, City Clerk, Boston City Hall 

CC:  Carleton Jones, PFD 

 Brian McLaughlin, BPS 
 

From: Jay Rohn MacNulty  
 Senior Project Manager  
 Public Facilities Department 

 
Project: Josiah Quincy Upper School 
Re: Public Meeting Notice – New Josiah Quincy Upper School Building 

Date: September 21, 2020 

 

The Public Facilities Department and Boston Public Schools will be presenting the Schematic 
Design for the Josiah Quincy Upper School Building on: 

 
Tuesday, October 13, 2020 from 5:30 to7:00 pm.  
 
The meeting will be held virtually via Webex 
 

 Via Webex. Please use the hyperlink below: 
 
https://cityofboston.webex.com/cityofboston/onstage/g.php?MTID=ed32c914b0a4901a06f81426
9faaffa3d 
 
 Para interpretación al español por favor marque al 1-252-574-6309 PIN 899837956# 
如您需要國語翻譯服務，請致電 1-443-892-3251 PIN 335565576# 
如您需要廣東話翻譯服務，請致電 1-401-684-3946 PIN 382672248# 

Please see attached meeting notice and post. 
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